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 THE ENGINEERING GROUPE’S JOHNNY GROUPE  
REELECTED TO BOARD OF DIRECTORS  

 
 

Woodbridge, VA — The Engineering Groupe’s John ‘Johnny’ S. Groupe V., PE was reelected to 
George Mason University’s Board of Directors of the Civil Engineering Institute at their Awards 
Luncheon and Annual Meeting on February 9.  The Civil Engineering Institute is a nonprofit 
organization that assists the Civil and Infrastructure Engineering program at George Mason 
University.   
 
The Civil Engineering Institute focuses on building George Mason’s Civil Engineering and 
Infrastructure Engineering Department and developing relationships between the department and 
industry leaders.        
 
“It’s an honor to continue to be a part of the Board of Directors for the Civil Engineering Institute for 
George Mason University. This group provides the students, faculty and the engineering industry a 
way to partner for the greater good of this program at George Mason,” said Johnny Groupe of The 
Engineering Groupe, Inc.  “I’m looking forward to continuing to work with our industry leaders and 
the students and faculty of my alma mater for the next few years.”  
 
Johnny Groupe earned his Bachelor of Science in Civil and Infrastructure Engineering from George 
Mason University in 2004.  He also earned a Bachelors of Science from Elon University.  
 
About The Engineering Groupe: 
The Engineering Groupe is a premiere Virginia consulting firm offering a full range of professional 
services in engineering, planning, surveying and environmental services to prestigious clients. 
Established in 1990, The Engineering Groupe is celebrating over 21 years of providing consulting 
services to a broad range of clients from national homebuilders and commercial developers to 
municipal agencies.  
 
The company is headquartered in Woodbridge, Virginia, with an additional office in Fredericksburg.  
The Engineering Groupe, Inc. has been ranked among the top 25 Engineering Firms in the 
Metropolitan area by Washington Business Journal. For additional information, please visit 
www.enggroupe.com. 
 

### 

mailto:bmcleod@cwconsult.com
http://www.enggroupe.com/

